
Neil and Jennifer Miller 
 
Dear DEQ of Wyoming,
Please comply with the Wyoming Environmental Quality Act's core mandate of open records to
make all agency information available to the public without charging an access fee.

Please do not charge fees to the public related to records that are a part of an agency permitting,
enforcement, or rulemaking process, where the public needs to have access to the information to
participate in DEQ's comment processes.

Please develop internal procedures that produce records faster and make more information
available to the public, as opposed to limiting public access to records.

Charging fees for information will hurt the democratic ideals that Wyomingites hold dear.

Thank you!
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